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The FGB Chair, CEO and the Director of Governance have been given delegated authority by FGB to review confidential minutes on an annual basis. The 
following minute was released for publication following the review panel meeting held on 10 October 2022. Meeting of Search & Governance Committee 19/5/20 
confidential minute 12 
 

  COMMENTS  ACTION  

12 Performance review of 
the CEO update   
 

[GR left the meeting for this item] 
 
CB advised that there had been no formal objectives set for the current year. CB and GR had 
drafted and agreed a formal set of ten objectives for this year.  It was proposed that a 
performance review is undertaken in September to review these objectives and agree the 
objectives for 2020/21.  
 
It was queried how the objectives will be measured. It was acknowledged that targets do not 
have quantitative measures. 
 
It was queried whether additional scrutiny is required in this process. A governor suggested 
that some form of 360-degree feedback might be useful. 
 
It was recommended that an additional governor is invited to join the annual review process 
with the Chair of the Search and Governance Committee.  Feedback will be sought from 
other SPHs. 
 
A member asked whether objectives are set on performance of the MAT.  It was advised that 
this falls under the responsibility of the MAT Trust Board. 
 

 

 
 
  



 

 

 

The FGB Chair, CEO, and Group Director of Governance have been given delegated authority by FGB to review confidential 
minutes on an annual basis. The following minute was released for publication following the review panel meeting held on 
14.10.2024. 
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 ITEM COMMENTS ACTION 
7 Succession 

Planning for 
Senior Post 
Holders 

GR led the discussion regarding the succession of senior postholders.  
 
GR advised that the Deputy Chief Executive Officer (DCEO) had expressed an intention to 
resign from her role in the organisation should the Chief Executive Officer decide to leave 
EKC Group. GR assured members that there were no plans are in place for any departure of 
either postholders at the current time. 
 
GR noted that should the Deputy Chief Executive Officer choose to leave in the medium 
term, consideration would need to be given to splitting the role and investing in shadow 
arrangements to cover the educational responsibilities of the role. It was recommended 
that Lucy McLeod or Victoria Copp-Crawley are offered this opportunity.  
 
In terms of the Deputy Chief Executive Officer responsibilities of the role, it was 
recommended that Paul Sayers be considered as a deputy designate. 
Members were supportive of the proposal to look at internal succession planning for the 
DCEO role rather than source talent externally. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

GR to work up a new role description for the shadow arrangements of the DCEO including 
the management of 2-3 colleges and, a separate role description to cover the deputy 
designate part of the DECO role. 
 
GR clarified that Tammy Mitchell could be a potential successor for the Chief Executive 
Officer role in a medium-term. 
 

GR 
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